
 
 

The Telephone Consumer Protection Act generally requires businesses to obtain express consent before 
contacting members/customers on their mobile phones. To ensure that you can receive important 
communication, including possible fraud or suspicious activity on your account, General Electric Credit 
Union is requesting your permission to contact you on your phone. 
 
By acknowledging, you are granting permission to General Electric Credit Union and any related affiliates or 
third parties to contact you on the mobile phone number provided in your application and all future mobile 
phone numbers that you furnish to the Credit Union. You are not required to provide consent as a condition 
to open an account ore receive Credit Union products and/or services. 
 
Your consent is applicable for the following reasons: suspected fraud or suspicious activity, data security 
breaches, suspected identity theft, informational, marketing, communication(s) about existing accounts and 
loans, notification of late payments, and/or collection efforts. Please note that contact may be made as a 
direct dial call, using text messages, pre-recorded or artificial voice messages, and/or the used of an 
automated telephone dialing machine or auto dialer, as defined by federal regulations. 
  
By agreeing, you represent that you are the wireless subscriber or customary user with respect to the 
wireless number(s) provided to the Credit Union, its affiliates and associated third parties and that you have 
the authority to provide consent. Please note that depending on your mobile service plan, message and 
data rates may be assessed by your mobile provider and will be your sole responsibility.  

 
 

 

 

 

 


